
Monday 22nd -
Friday 26th May Walk to School Week

Monday 22nd
May No Hopscotch after school

Tuesday 23rd
May

'Happy Shoes Day' - children to wear funky - but safe - shoes and bring
a £1 donation

Walking Bus departs from Samuel Montagu Youth Centre at 8.30am

Wednesday 24th
May

Crowning of Mary - every child to bring a flower for the
service

Friday 26th May
Year 4 Sharing Assembly 9.30am
Last day of term - 3.30pm finish

Monday 5th June Children return

Friday 9th June Year 5 Sharing Assembly @ 9.30am

Whole School
Attendance:

97.7%

Up coming dates

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

This week the school attended Ascension Day Mass, marking the 40th day after Easter
when Christ ascended to heaven.  During Mass we heard from our Lighthouse team who
along with Father Richard allowed us to remember that whilst on Earth, Jesus was a
servant and now in heaven, He is the ruler and Lord of all.  
We ended our week with an amazing assembly from the youngest members of our school -
Reception.  We were treated to a wonderful performance that reminded us that we are all
special and unique and we should not be afraid to shine! Thank you to the parents who
attended,  we hope you enjoyed the assembly and the opportunity to see around the
classroom.  It was lovely to see how proud the children were to be showing off all their
hard work to their families.




And finally...

w/e 19.05.23

This week's attendance figures - 
Well done Year Reception & Yr 5!

Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                       98.9%
Year 1                             96.9%
Year 2                             97.6%
Year 3                             97.3%
Year 4                             98.3%
Year 5                             100%
Year 6                             97.7%

Next Week is Walk to School Week!
 Everyday next week we will be surveying the children and recording how they get
to school each day.  The aim of the week is to get everyone active and having a
healthier lifestyle as well as easing congestion and pollution on our roads.  We
encourage you all to try and walk all or part of the way to school over the coming
days.  On Tuesday you can join us at Samuel Montagu Youth Centre at 8.20am to
form a walking bus.  It will also be happy shoe day so children can wear safe but
funky shoes to school and donate a £1 for the Road Safety Charity.  Please see the
letter emailed to you yesterday for more information on this.

Monday 22nd May - Hopscotch
after school club closed

                                     

Mental Health and Wellbeing Poetry Workshops
 This week the school has had their first of 3 poetry sessions with the
lovely Naomi Cortes.  Classes are learning about the importance of having
a healthy mind and performing some great poetry too. We are looking
forward to day 2 next week!  In the mean time you can follow the link
below to access Naomi's Youtube channel which is full of tongue twisters,
poems to listen to and perform.
https://www.youtube.com/@naomicortes2379

A reminder that Monday's Hopscotch
after school club will be closed due to
staff training.  Monday's Taekwondo
will be running as normal.
Thank you for your understanding.

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023/parents-and-carers
https://www.youtube.com/@naomicortes2379

